From:

To: PSC Executive Director

Subject: Re: Motion To Stay and Notice of Appeal for Case 2023-00288
Date: Monday, December 11, 2023 9:15:18 AM

This Message Originated from Outside the Organization
This Message Is From an External Sender.

Good morning PSC,

Please have LGE remove their threat of disconnect as this case is still open with PSC and
appeals as of 12/07/2023.

According to PSC website
THE UTILITY WILL NOT DISCONTINUE YOUR SERVICE if you have a billing complaint pending

before the Commission as long as you pay the undisputed amount of your bill and continue to pay
your regular monthly bills.

Thank you, Have a blessed day.
Leslev Vowels

Ezekiel 3:16-21

On Fri, Dec 8, 2023 at 9:45 AM PSC Executive Director <PSCED@Kky.gov> wrote:

We have received your above referenced filing. If you need further assistance please contact
us.

From: Lesley Vowels

Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 4:24 PM

To: PSC Executive Director <PSCED@ky.gov>

Subject: Motion To Stay and Notice of Appeal for Case 2023-00288

: *CAUTION** PDF attachments may contain links to malicious sites. Please contact the
:COT Service Desk ServiceCorrespondence@ky.gov for any assistance.




Hello,

I am resending the Motion to Stay and the Notice of Appeal. Please confirm you have
received it.

Thank you, Have a blessed day,

LLC Consulting

Lesley Vowels

Ezekiel 3:16-21





